
October is National Bullying Prevention Month! 

 In their efforts to bring more awareness to bullying, local authors Laney and Ja’Nessa Hankerson, have 

provided Glenn Hills Elementary this information about their book,  

Say No to Bullying.   

Say No to Bullying was written by Ja’Nessa and her mother Laney because Ja’Nessa was a victim of bullying 

when she was in the 5th grade. Ja’Nessa’s painful experience of being bullied inspired her and her mother to 

turn Ja’Nessa’s pain into a story that will potentially help other young students enduring bullying experiences.   

Laney Hankerson is schedule to visit Glenn Hills Elementary to read her book and discuss the topic of bullying 

with 2nd grade students at noon on October 8th, 22nd , and Nov. 5th.  Parents are welcome to join them in the 

library media center for these class events. 

   Please fill out the form below to order a copy of Say No to Bullying. 

 
 

Regular Copy   _________X $10.00 per copy (cash only)     Total $________________ 

Autographed Copy _________X$15.00 per copy (cash only) Total $________________ 

To personally reach the authors, email standup@justsaynotobullying.com. 

All purchased books will be delivered to your child’s school. 
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